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February 11, 2020

To our travel partners,

With the World Health Organization’s classification of the COVID-19 outbreak as a global
emergency, we've had to cancel our WordPress conference (WordCamp Asia) in Bangkok,
originally scheduled for Feb 21-23, 2020.

This has been a costly decision given that flights and accommodations have already been
booked, and the proximity to the event date. We ask that you consider waiving any penalties
due to this global health emergency.

We appreciate your support in this, and | know that the WordPress community will be eternally
grateful.
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Josepha C. Haden Chomphosy
Executive Director

WordPress OSS Project
josepha@wordcamp.org
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